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 Company announcement no. 30/2015 
18 December 2015 

Auriga will be delisted on 29 January 2016 
 
Today, Nasdaq Copenhagen has decided to accommodate Auriga’s application for delisting of Auriga from trading on 
Nasdaq Copenhagen. The last day of trading for Auriga’s shares on Nasdaq Copenhagen will be Friday 29 January 
2016. 
 
Reference is made to company announcement no. 25/2015 of 16 December 2015, in which it is set out that the Board 
of Directors in connection with completion of the share buy-back program, which was initiated on 24 November 2015, 
had decided to apply for delisting of Auriga’s shares from Nasdaq Copenhagen.  
 
As previously announced, Auriga will during the period until the company’s delisting on 29 January 2016 conduct sup-
plementary share buy-backs, which will be made through ordinary acquisitions in the market at the same price of DKK 
2.60 as used in the share buy-back program. This is in accordance with the authorization adopted at the extraordinary 
general meeting on 23 November 2015. 
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